Parks and Rec
June 26, 2023

Pool running smoothly. Pizza now being served..quite a success.
Water Aerobics up and running on Sundays and Thursdays.
Backboards are being worked on, should be up soon.

Planning on working on the area around the flagpole at the pool.
Want to brick the area if possible. Might need to consider also
putting mulch in that area.

All members of Parks and Rec encouraged to help out with Party
in the Park on Sunday, July 2.

Park restrooms are now open. Still working out the “bugs” on that.
Planning on offering the old bleachers to Webster. Will be moving
Fair Board bleachers over to the ballparks as soon as the old ones
are gone.
Teen Night is taking place on Friday, June 30 from 9-11. $5.00 per
person.
Talked about having an Adult Swim and Movie Night in the future.
Next meeting, July 24, 2023 at 10:00 in Town Hall.



